

The Ripley Academy and Sixth Form



Executive Headteacher: **Mrs H Frost-Briggs** BA (Hons) We are **AMBITIOUS**. We are **COMMITTED**. We are **PROUD**.

2nd October 2025

Dear Year 11 students and your Parents/Carers,

I am writing to invite you to our Sixth Form Open Evening taking place on Thursday 16th October 2025 between 5.30 and 7.30pm.

Please join us in The Suite for a short presentation on The Ripley Academy Sixth Form at 5.30pm (repeated at 6.30pm). The rest of the evening can be used to meet with subject leaders and students, to find out more about the courses and opportunities available to you. There will also be an opportunity to visit our Sixth Form Centre for refreshments, to meet our Sixth Form Team and to ask any questions you might have about studying here.

Our online application will become available on Thursday 16th October, to coincide with the Open Evening event; the link can be found by visiting www.sixthform.ripleyacademy.org

If you would like a link emailing to you directly, please leave your email address with us when you sign in on Open Evening. The deadline for applications is Monday 15th December 2025.

Students who are interested in applying to The Ripley Academy Sixth Form will also be invited to a Sixth Form Taster event on Wednesday 5th November, where they will have the opportunity to attend three different subject sessions to help them make their decisions about their subject choices.

If you are unable to attend our Open Evening, but would like to apply and have questions, please contact our Head of Sixth Form, Mrs Taylor etaylor@ripleyacademy.org

Yours sincerely,

Ms E Iwanczuk

Assistant Headteacher

Luaner

